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31. QUEEN MARY PROJECT, CITY OF LONG BEACH, LOS ANGELES COUNTY - W 10248. 

At the request of Commissioner Reinecke, a discussion was held about the Queen 
Mary project of the City of Long Beach, with particular reference to an article 
that appeared in the Los Angeles Times on March 10, 1971. Various questions 
that were raised were answered by the Executive Officer and by Deputy Attorney 
General. Warren Abbott. 

Pursuant to the request of Commissioner Reinecke, staff recommendations on the 
retention of consultants to assist in the review of the project are to be dis-
cussed at the meeting of the Commission that is scheduled for April 29, 1971. 

194 




